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 Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com  / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

12th January 2011
FROM:
SILVANCE MANYALA  
TO:

SPONSOR BERGTHOR 
Dear Sponsor
RE: DAP REPORT FROM NOVEMBER 2010 TO JANUARY 2011 
Happy New Year Grandpa Beggy! Wishing you a very prosperous year full of making new friends. 

Your foster son Silvance on November was playing football with his pay group. He knocked and hurt his toe where Silvance had very ad pain. He plays without boots. Silvance cried in pain, I was called and took him to the nearest hospital, treated for 2 weeks and felt better. After receiving his Christmas gifts he was happy more than before, and forgot with his toe pain. 

Silvance as usual leads his class, he did so and now he is in new class this year. His DAP money I bought him new school uniform and needed textbooks. The coming next DAP money I will add him more exercise books and a new bag. 

Silvance enjoyed delicious Christmas food and he invited his friends to enjoy with him in his table. Pupils were happy with Christmas music and Little Bees Acrobatic entertaining the happy party at Little Bees centre. 

Best regards, 

Lucy Odipo. 

